

The Parishes of Our Lady of the Assumption, Maryvale and

Christ the King, Kingstanding

Parish Priest: Rev. Fr. The-Quang Nguyen
Parish Deacons: Rev. Mr. Dominic Fahey & Rev. Mr. Jack Foxall



Tel:0121 373 0988

Email:kingstandingchristtheking@gmail.com

Websites: www.christ-theking.org.uk & http://www.maryvale.org.uk

MASSES THIS WEEK:

Saturday	12:30	Christ the King		Bill Rice (RIP)
31/10/20	18:00	Our Lady of the Assumption	Solemnity of	Bernard Nevitt (RIP)
Sunday	10:00	Christ the King	•	Sue Stephenson (RIP)
01/11/20	11:30	Our Lady of the Assumption	All Saints	Eva Green (RIP)
Monday	08:00	Convent (Hawthorn Road)	All Souls	Patrick & Veronica Byrne
	09:30	Maryvale Monastery*		Holy Souls (RIP)
	09:30	Christ the King	All Souls	Holy Souls (RIP)
	12:00	Christ the King	Requiem	June O' Toole (RIP)
Tuesday 03/11/20	09:30	Maryvale Monastery*	Feria	Eileen Beattie (RIP)
	12:00	OLAM (At Christ the King)	Гена	Joan McKillop
Wednesday	08:00	Convent (Hawthorn Road)	St Charles Borromeo	Holy Souls (RIP)
04/11/20	10:00	Christ the King		Marion Green (RIP)
Thursday 05/11/20	09:30	Maryvale Monastery*	Feria	People of the two Parishes
	12:00	OLAM (At Christ the King)	i ella	Jack Carron (RIP)
Friday 06/11/20	10:30	Maryvale Monastery*	Feria	Ruby & Tyler
Saturday 07/11/20 Sunday 08/11/20	12:30	Christ the King	32 nd Sunday in	Private Intention
	18:00	Our Lady of the Assumption	-	Holy Souls (RIP)
	10:00	Christ the King		Bridie Scally (RIP)
	11:30	Our Lady of the Assumption	Remembrance Day	John Roche (RIP)
Sunday 08/11	15:00	Christ the King	Holy Hour	Holy Souls (RIP)

^{*}Masses at Maryvale Monastery are currently for the Community only.

Please Note: As the weather gets colder, from November the weekday Masses will be at Christ the King Church.

SUNDAY MASS

Each Sunday, the 10:00am Mass from Christ the King will be live-streamed and will be available on the Christ the King YouTube channel.

BAPTISM BOOKING

Could parents please speak to Fr. The-Quang after Mass for booking. They are expected to show their commitment to the faith with their baptism certificate and reference from their Parish Priest who would certify their weekly mass attendance for at least six months. Only close family and godparents can come to the baptism. In line with the Government guidelines, facemasks must be worn by all attendees (excepting children under the age of 11, and those with medical exemption).

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SICK

Ron & Monique Hunt, Jean McCabe, Luke Byrne, John Butler, Muriel Cowan, Paul Cowan, John & Sandra Mageean, Gerald, Sarah McCallion, Audrey Vickers, John, Sadie Pulido, Nancy Byrne, Sheila Ferns, Mary McGee, Margaret Gasson, Claire & Mark, Mary Gniadkowski, Niamh O' Reilly, Carole Smith, Alan Rowan, Terry Lakin, Doreen Lakin, Kyle Billing.

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE REPOSE OF THE SOULS OF Marion Green (Requiem Mass at CtK on Wednesday 4th Nov at 10.00am), June O' Toole (Requiem Mass at CtK on Monday 2nd Nov at 12.00 noon), Aloysius Ikwuka (Patience's Dad) and Christopher Leadbetter who died recently, condolences to the family.

DO NOT come if you are infected with the virus or are sick.
You must SOCIALLY DISTANCE (Im) whilst in Church and wear a mask.
STEWARDS will welcome you, and give instructions.
The TOILETS will NOT be open for use.

QR CODE

We now have a poster displaying our unique **QR code** for the church. If you have NHS Covid-19 App, please scan every time you enter church, and then you will receive a notification if anyone contracts Covid on that day and time.

Last Week's (Collection CtK	Last Week's Collection OLAM			
Envelopes	£ 182.00	Envelopes	£	174.50	
Loose	£ 186.75	Loose	£	175.07	
St. Orders	£ 206.69	St. Orders	£	33.46	
Total	£ 575.44	Total	£	383.03	

Thank you for your generosity

Thank you for your generosity

Thank you for your kind donations.

STANDING ORDERS

Parish Finances have been hit heavily in the past 6 months. What does help us is people giving via Standing Orders and those who saved envelopes. If you don't use standing orders, please see Fr Thé for a form and sign up. Your giving is a real sign of your faith and commitment to God. It is only through people giving financially that we can spread the Good News, help the poor and minister to young and old pastorally.

DIOCESAN SECOND COLLECTION

this weekend for Johnson Association (Retired & Infirm clergy). APF World Mission Sunday amounted to £ 20.50 Ctk. £ 58.87 OLAM. Thank you for your generosity.

APF RED MISSION BOXES (CtK)

please bring your boxes into church to be emptied. Some boxes have been emptied so please collect yours from Fr Thé

FRIENDSHIP APPEAL

Looking for girls who attended Maryvale school, Great Barr, Birmingham in July 1952 especially Josephine Connolly, Maureen Plumbe, Sheila Pocket and Margaret Gray. Please contact Margaret Bradshaw (nee Cole), 15 Cumberwell Drive, Enderby, LE19 2LB

IF YOU WOULD LIKE A CATHOLIC PAPER

Catholic Universe: https://thecatholicuniverse.com/product/catholic-universe-annual-print-subscription/

The Tablet: https://www.thetablet.co.uk/subscribe
Catholic Herald: https://catholicherald.co.uk/subscribe/

PIETY STALL

there are plenty of Christmas cards and gifts for sale in the piety stall. Please take a look.

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE AND BAZAAR

due to Covid-19 restrictions there will be no Christmas Raffle or Bazaar this year. We have not been able to do any fundraising for the parishes this year which means a big loss to our parishes. **Please do not bring any items into church or the presbytery.** Hopefully we can resume next year. If anyone would like to give cash donations they will be more than welcome. Thank you.

PARISH MAILING LIST

If you would like to receive updates from the parish, including the weekly newsletter, by email, please complete the form from Fr Thé and return it in asap in the collection box.

MASSES FOR THE HOLY SOULS

once again there will be a Novena (9) Masses for the Holy Souls throughout November. If you want your family members to be remembered in these Masses please take a brown envelope at the back of church

BLESSING OF THE GRAVES

due to the Covid-19 restrictions there will be no gatherings for blessing of graves at the churchyards and cemeteries. However, you are most welcome to collect Holy Water from the clergy to bless the grave of your loved one.